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Pacific Northwest Laboratories
P.O. Bom 9'39
Richland, Washington U.SA 99352

February 26, 1985 Telephone (509) 375-2780
Te :a 15-2874

Mr. Carl Berlinger
Division of Licensing
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Berlinger:

SUBJECT: TDI DIESEL ENGINE PROJECT (FIN 82963)-TRANSMITTAL OF "A REVIEW 0F
THE OPERABILITY AND RELIABILITY OF TRANSAMERICA DELAVAL INC., DIESEL
GENERATORS AT PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT UNIT 1", DATED FEBRUARY 1985
(PNL-5234)

Enclosed for your use are 10 copies of tlfe subject PNL report and two additional
copies for the NRC public document reading room. Other copies also have been
distributed as noted on the last page of the report.

The principal PNL consultants and PNL staff engineer for the Perry review /
evaluation are A. J. Henriksen, B. J. Kirkwood, P. J. Louzecky and D. A. Dingee,
respectively. We are prepared to support the NRC regarding our analysis, as
needed.

'
Sincerely,

W. W. Laity
PNL Project Manager L
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Enclosures:

cc: As noted on distribution
for report.
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